
ATTACHMENT E 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Marolla, Gerry BCA:EX <gerry.marolla@bcassessment.ca> 
Friday, January 12, 2018 8:37 AM 
Lauren Martin 
RE: 816 Government Street & 811-813 Wharf Street 

Without Prejudice 

Good Morning Lauren 

816 Government Street: 

After reviewing the proposal for 816 Government Street to convert from a derelict office building to a mixed use retail, 
strata residential development, we estimate that had these improvements been competed by October 31 2017 the 2018 
assessment would have been approximately $15,600,000 for the retail space and approximately $126,000,000 for the 
subdivided Strata residential units. This is only an estimate based on the information provided by the City of Victoria this 
estimate may change dependent on the final project 

Sincerely 

Gerry Marolla B.A., AACI, P.APP 
DEPUTY ASSESSOR | VANCOUVER ISLAND REGION 

Gerrv.Marolla(8)bcassessment.ca 
T 1-866-valueBC (825-8322) x 01237 | C 250.213.7385 | F 250.479.1849 
102-3350 Douglas Street. | Victoria BC V8Z 7X9 | www.bcassessment.ca 

This e-mail and attachments (if any) have been sent only to the intended recipient(s) and may be confidential or privileged. If you 
have received this e-mail and attachments in error, please contact the sender immediately and delete this e-mail and attachments 
without reading them. Any unauthorized use, copying, disclosure or dissemination of this e-mail and attachments is strictly 
prohibited. 
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